
 
 

Ghin Handicap Update 
 
The Ghin Handicap system installation date has been changed to February 
1st   due to conversion issues at Ghin.  
 
Please save any scores you wish to post for January so you can post them in 
February. 
 
You will have a new 6 digit handicap number but you can post scores using 
your name. You will be able to post scores at any computer and also on your 
cell phone as Ghin has a mobile app that you can download. You will also 
be able to post scores at the Quail Creek handicap computer. 
 
If you have a Ghin handicap number already, please send me your name and 
Ghin number so it can be added to our system. 
 
If you have a Ghin number from a state other than Alabama then you will 
have to pay $25 to get into the Alabama system. 
 
We will send out instructions on how to use the Ghin Handicap system 
before February 1st. 
 
 
Thank you for your patience during this conversion. 


